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(CCC) Treatment Contract 
 
We understand that the following Treatment contract has expired 
• Service ~ Treatment - Dry recyclate - Joint contract between all six 
Cambridgeshire councils and Peterborough Council - Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough Waste Partnership (RECAP). £25 million contract to process 
recyclable materials. 
• Contract reference number ~ 
• Contractor ~ Amey 
• Expiry date ~ 31/08/2022 
Can you advise if a new contract has been/will be awarded for this service and if 
so what the new contract details are (in the same format as below): - 
• Service description 
• Contract reference number 
• Contractor 
• Start data 
• End date 
• Duration and possible extension periods 
• Annual or total (please specify)contract value 
• Main waste facility/facilities used 
• Tonnes collected 
 
Response 
 
• Service ~ Treatment - Dry recyclate - Joint contract between all six 
Cambridgeshire councils and Peterborough Council - Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough Waste Partnership (RECAP). £25 million contract to process 
recyclable materials. 
 
• Contract reference number ~ 
 
• Contractor ~ Amey 
 
• Expiry date ~ 31/08/2022 
 
The contract for dry recyclate treatment for the Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 
Waste Partnership (RECAP) expires on 31/08/24. 
 
Can you advise if a new contract has been/will be awarded for this service and if 
so what the new contract details are (in the same format as below): - 
 
• Service description 
 
• Contract reference number 
 
• Contractor 
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• Start data 
 
• End date 
 
• Duration and possible extension periods 
 
• Annual or total (please specify) contract value 
 
• Main waste facility/facilities used 
 
• Tonnes collected 
 
Further information regarding future procurement and associated soft market 
testing will be issued later this year (2022). 
 
We aim to provide a high-quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied 
with this response. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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